
Check Us Out, On Line!!!  
WWW.SNOSEEKERS.COM 

NORTHERNNORTHERNNORTHERNNORTHERN ERIE 

Sno-Seekers 

P.O. Box 167 

Akron, NY  14001 

NESS Express 

 

Snow Phone:  741-�ESS 

 
NEXT GENERAL MEETING IS ON April 29th  

              at the American Legion Tillman Post in Akron at 7:30PM 

April 

2010 

 

�ext Board Meeting:  May 13th at Marvin’s Bar 
and Grill (Corner of Goodrich Rd. and Delaware 

Rd.) in Clarence Center. 7:00 PM  



 

• Next General Meeting: April 29th at 7:30 PM 
at American Legion Tillman Post, 9 Eckerson Avenue in the 
Village of Akron. 

 

• Other Meetings:  
 

• Board Meeting: May 13th at 7:00PM  at Marvin’s 
Bar and Grill (Corner of Goodrich Rd. and Delaware Rd.) in 
Clarence Center.  

 

• General Meeting: May 27th at 7:30 PM at American 
Legion Tillman Post, 9 Eckerson Avenue in the Village of 
Akron.   
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Club Officers 

President:  Eric Glassman  741-4334 

Vice President:  Dan Dressel 

Secretary:  Mary Beth Kiesel  

Treasurer:  Rich McNamara  741-4819 

Sergeant of Arms: Rich Wood 

Trail Coord.:   Steve Wdowka 

Board Member:  Curt Watts 

Board Member:  Bill Peronne 

Board Member:  Frank Schroeder 

Board Member:  Randy Wdowka 

Board Member:  Al Wolbert 

Board Member:  Kevin Kruschke 
Board Member:  Scott Trapp 
 

Committees 
 

PR/Marketing  & Advertising  

Committee 
     Chairperson:  Steve Wdowka 

 

Social Committee: 
     Chairperson:   Scott Trapp 

 

Membership Committee: 
     Chairperson:   Rick Johnson 

 

Groomer/Equipment Commit-

tee: 
     Chairperson: Rich Wood  759-8528 

 

Trails/ Landowners  

Committee: 
     Al Wolbert 

 

Safety/Education Committee: 
     Chairperson: OPEN 

 

Trail Guides Committee: 
     Chairperson:   OPEN 

 

'ewsletter Committee: 
     Chairperson: Shannon Landow  

Contact #998-7966 

                           

Website Committee: 
Chairperson: OPEN  

 

Adopt-A-Highway Committee: 
Chairperson: Rick Weitz 

Contact #713-9018 

Club Headlines 

Respect the Landowners 
Stay on the Trails 
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Next season is here already 
 

I’ll start by giving you another reminder to send your elected representatives a message about stealing 
your money. We talked about the proposal to sweep $1 million from the NYS trail fund and I hope you all 
took a few minutes to send a message to Albany that we don’t agree with that. Please go to the NYSSA 
website and follow the links. We pay these people to represent us and we need to make them account-
able. And don’t forget$November is coming fast!  
 
Thanks to all who accepted nominations and joined us last month for election night. We had a good turn-
out and now have a new team that will lead us for another year. Please come join us over the summer for 
a chance to meet everyone and show your support.  
 
We are working on our 2010/2011 plan and will share that as soon as it’s complete. I’ve asked all board 
members to think about the top 5 or 10 things this club needs most. We will debate everyone and come 
up with a list of “doable” items. I know we have a lot of great ideas and projects but, as you know, have 
limited resources so the real challenge becomes accomplishing them with what we have. As always, the 
more people we have, the better this club will become. Everyone is welcome to share their thoughts, 
ideas, and plans on how to “git r done”.  
 
As I write, several of us will be leaving to go to the 2010 NYSSA Forum in Liverpool, NY. This is an an-
nual event where all the clubs in NYS gather to learn, share, and improve the sport of snowmobiling. 
NESS has been asked to participate in one of the seminars to share our experiences and help other 
clubs who have the same challenges. We look forward to that and hope we can help other clubs grow as 
we have done over the past 10 years. 
 
Again, please don’t forget to contact your elected officials. It’s simple and painless! The consequences of 
not doing it are much more painful! 
 
See you on the 29th. 
 
 
Eric  

President’s Page 

MESSAGE FROM �IAGARA COU�TY TRAIL COORDI�ATOR 

 

 

As of April 13th there are only 2 small sections to be taken down. Thank you again for all who 

have been helping out. Please keep in mind during the summer that there still are some jobs to be 

done to improve what we already have. And the new places that we could go to if there was a trail 

there. Please contact me with any ideas or help that you can offer.  

 

Thanks again. 

 

CURT 772-7186 435-7068 
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A Few Upcoming Events 
 

Adopt-A-Highway:  Adopt-A-Highway dates for 2010 are scheduled for April 25th and Septem-
ber 26th.  Meet at Niagara Label (corner of Hake Road and Rt. 93 in Akron) at 9am.   

 

�ew Trail Requests:  All new trail requests must be applied for by May 5th.  Have all requests to 
Rich McNamara by May 1st.  

Your  

Ad 

Here 
 

See Page 11 for more info 

SAE Clean Snowmobile Challenge 

 

Each Year SAE (Society of Automobile Engineers) holds a Clean Snowmobile Challenge as part 

of their collegiate design series.  The challenge is to take a stock snowmobile and reduce emis-

sions and noise while boosting performance. This year the  University of Wisconsin-Madison 

took the top honors.    To read more about the competition and how UW-Madison did it, go to: 

http://www.sae.org/update/ 
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BEMUS POINT GOLF CLUB.  

Bemus Point, NY  

(716)386-2893  

We are located in Chautauqua County right on trail C4A of the Chautauqua Snowmobile trail map. 

You can ride up to our door or we have plenty of parking if you would like to park in our lot and 

ride from here. We offer a full service bar and restaurant. With homemade soups and chili.  

Our hours. Mon - Wed open at 4:00pm  

Thurs - Sun open at 11:30am  
 

Attention Landowners Let Us Know!!! 
 

Please contact the trail coordinator, any officer, or leave a message at 741-6377 if any area of 
you property needs attention this year.  We greatly appreciate the use of your land for our trails 
and will do what we can to keep the ATV’s and trespassers off. 
 
If you have any concerns or recommendations on how to keep ATV’s off your property, let us 
know.  We can address trouble spots while removing the snowmobile trails. 
 
Thanks again for all of your support, without your generosity, we wouldn’t have these wonder-
ful trails. 
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Research Uncovers a Great Deal of Interest in Snowmobiling  
                                                                                                                                                

A few years ago a number of major universities in the western United States conducted a study to determine the key rea-

sons people recreate and in particular why people go snowmobiling. The answers didn't surprise those of us that snowmo-

bile. The top five reasons people snowmobile are:  

To view the scenery  

To be with friends  

To get away for the usual demands of life vTo do something with my family  

To be close with nature  

Intuitively, the snowmobile manufacturers agreed with the university studies, but we wanted to find out a little more about 

non-snowmobilers and snowmobilers alike. The International Snowmobile Manufacturers Association commissioned a 

study to help us better understand the snowmobiling market. The study was conducted during the -2006 winter and it con-

cluded non-snowmobiling recreation enthusiasts have a high level of interest in trying out snowmobiling. The research ini-

tiative had four objectives:  

What is the profile of current snowmobile owners?  

What are the key motivators that drive purchases?  

What aspects of snowmobiling are valued by snowmobilers?  

What are some of the key barriers preventing prospects from purchasing a snowmobile?  

The research data was collected in two large focus groups. One held in New York and the other in Minnesota. There were 

also internet, telephone, and mailed surveys to residents of the US and Canada. The return rate was exceptionally high and 

what we discovered in our research work was very interesting.  

 

Non-snowmobilers do not view snowmobiling negatively at all. There are a lot of people who don't snowmobile, but really 

want to try it.  

 

Most non-snowmobilers have no idea where the snowmobile trails are. They don't know where the trail heads are, and 

they don't know very many snowmobilers. They would love to rent a snowmobile and they would welcome being asked to 

go snowmobiling by a club or snowmobile organization member. On a 10-point scale, non-snowmobilers across North 

America rated their desire to go snowmobiling as high as an 8 or 9.  

 

Non-snowmobilers - like snowmobilers - long for a strong sense of social interaction with friends and family. We know 

snowmobiling is a social activity and we enjoy being with our family and friends on a beautiful snowy day. Snowmobilers 

and non-snowmobilers alike look forward to relaxation and stress relief that snowmobiling provides.  

 

For a great number of us, snowmobiling provides the chance to feel like a kid again. For many of us, it's a family fun ex-

cursion which provides us an opportunity to pull the kids away from the distractions and friends that prevent better day to 

day connections between ourselves and our family.  

 

Non-snowmobilers clearly identify with the social aspect of snowmobiling and quickly fall into the category titled "Here's 

to Good Friends." This group of individuals (including snowmobilers and non-snowmobilers alike) index very high in RV 

ownership and are active through the summer in camping clubs and other recreational vehicle related activities.  

 

The biggest challenge we have in attracting new snowmobilers is showing them where and how to enjoy our chosen win-

ter activity. They would welcome an invitation to go snowmobiling and be introduced to the Snowmobile Club and Snow-

mobile Association social network, the great trail system, and the play areas we all enjoy.  

 

A majority of the adults living in the snowbelt of North America are potential snowmobilers. Their vacation spending hab-

its are similar to ours and they look forward to trying something new and exciting.  

 

Non-snowmobilers don't quite understand the excitement they see in our eyes when the snowstorm warnings are issued - 

but I believe a few hours on a snowmobile in great wintry conditions would make anybody understand why we cherish 

those soon to come winter snowstorms. 
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                    FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

                                                                                                                                                                                                                    Contact: Ed Klim  



NESS Express                           April  2010  Pg. 8 

Sign down on 
the trail?   

 
See a safety 

hazard? 
 

Call the snow 
phone 

 
741-NESS 
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2010-2011 MEMBERSHIP APPLICATIO�S 
 

Membership applications are now available for the 2010-2011 season.  Memberships run 

from April 1, 2010 to March 31, 2011.  Applications are available on Page 18 of the newslet-

ter or drop by a meeting to sign up.  DO�’T WAIT—SIG� UP �OW.   



NESS Express                         April  2010   Pg. 11 

 

�EWSLETTER ARTICLES WA�TED 
 

Do you have an idea for an article for the newsletter? Or would like to write one?  Is there some-

thing you would like to see in the newsletter?  Please send all suggestions, ideas, comments and 

articles to slandow@rochester.rr.com.  If you would like an item posted in the next newsletter—

all submissions are requested by the 10th of the  month.   
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BECOME A �ESS SPO�SOR 
 

 

Would you like to be a sponsor for NESS, its easy and very affordable. You can advertise 
in our newsletter (1/8 page, 1/4 page , 1/2 page or full page) or on our trail billboards 
(located at high traffic areas), trail directional signs, have a banner ad on our sponsor 
page linked to your website, or your own individual vinyl grafix signage on the trail. 
Please contact Steve at 716 609 0368) or email nystevexr@verizon.net for all the prices 
and many package discounts. Thank you for your continued support. 

 

R.E. Mc'amara Enterprises, Inc. 
General Contracting 

Specializing in: 

      -Construction Management        -Windows and Doors 
 

     -Custom Cabinets & Millwork   -Fireplace Mantels 
 

     -Entertainment Rooms                -Remolding 
 

     -Factory Prefinishing                   -Interior Trim 
 

       -Historical Preservation 
 

5430 Thompson Road       Office/Fax 716-741-4819 

Clarence, �ew York 14031-1125            mcnamaraent@aol.com 
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QUICK FACTS 

 

♦ Approximately 80% of snowmobilers use their snowmobile for trail riding and touring on 

marked and groomed trails. 20% of snowmobilers use their snowmobile for work, ice fishing 

or transportation.  

 

♦ Approximately 88% of all active snowmobilers are male; 12% female. 

 
♦ The average snowmobiler rides their snowmobile 1402 miles per year in North America.   
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6523 Block Church Road 

Lockport, NY 

716-434-3099 

Located on the Trail! 

�EW TRAIL REQUESTS 

 
All new trail request must be applied for by May 5th.  Please have all your requests for new trails 
into Rich McNamara by May 1st.   
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Thank You!!!! 
American Legion L.L. Tillman Post �o. 900 

For accommodating us for our  

Board Meetings and General Meetings 
 

9 Eckerson Ave. in Akron  

(that's were Rte 93 and the bike path meet).  
Remember, we are open and on the trail.  Ride in and have a 

drink and get warm.   

 

Your  

Ad 

Here 
 

Call 741-�ESS for information 
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Francis W. King  

Petroleum Products, Inc. 
 

7871 Transit Rd. 
East Amherst, NY  14051 

716-636-3160 
Fax: 716-636-3690 

 

We Provide: 
                                 

  Fuel Oil                              Residential 
Gasoline                          Commercial 

         Diesel Fuel                       Metered Service 
          Kerosene                         Automatic Delivery 

              Burner Service  

 
Serving Buffalo & Suburbs 

 
For Prompt Service please call 

 

716-636-3160 
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Adopt-A-Highway 

 
April 25th is the next Adopt-A-Highway cleanup.  Meet at Niagara Label (corner of Hake Road 
and Rt. 93 in Akron) at 9am.  It will be approximately 1 hour of your time to volunteer for your 

club.  If you have any questions please contact Rick Weitz at 713-9018.   

CO�GRATULATIO�S  

 
Congratulations to the following Officers who were elected for the 2010-2011 year: 

 

President—Eric Glassman 

Vice President—Dan Dressel 

Secretary—Mary Beth Kiesel 

Treasurer—Rich McNamara 

Sergeant of Arms—Rich Wood  

Trail Coordinator—Steve Wdowka 

 

Congratulations to the following Board Members who were elected to two year terms: 

 

Scott Trapp 

Al Wolbert 

Bill Peronne 

Kevin Kruschke 
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